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Dear Senator __________,

I am writing as one of your constituents in [NAME YOUR STATE] to request a congressional hearing regarding a severe hazard in a routine medical “standard of care”. 

Specifically, your kind attention is requested regarding a deadly women’s health hazard in a routine “standard of practice” in gynecological surgery. The practice is known as “morcellation” and is a very commonly used procedure that could cause stage 4 cancer in 1 out of 400-1000 unsuspecting women across our state, nation and the world. This hazard has been brought to the public eye through the following public petition initiated by Drs. Hooman Noorchashm and Amy Reed of Harvard Medical School:

http://www.change.org/petitions/women-s-health-alert-deadly-cancers-of-the-uterus-spread-by-gynecologists-stop-morcellating-the-uterus-in-minimally-invasive-and-robot-assisted-hysterectomy 
 
I am writing to request that you immediately communicate with MA Senator Elizabeth Warren’s office through Ms. Remy Brim (Remy_Brim@warren.senate.gov) in this regard. I believe that a congressional hearing is necessary to protect any more women from being fatally injured by the practice of morcellation. This practice has caused stage 4 cancer in many mothers, wives, sisters and daughters.

I personally care about this issue because [PLEASE STATE WHY YOU PERSONALLY CARE ABOUT THIS PROBLEM].

I thank you for your attention to this important issue. Please do not hesitate to contact me at [YOUR EMAIL ADRRESS OR PHONE NUMBER HERE].

Sincerely,
[YOUR NAME AND SIGNATURE HERE]
